
From: Stella Walling <Stellavanrenesse@gmail.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, October 11, 2017 4:54 PM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: NO to Northern Pass-192 miles are unnecessary  
  
Stella Walling 
120 Sunridge Road 
Rindge, NH 03461 
 
October 11, 2017 
 
 
Dear Pamela Monroe, 
 
Please do not let Northern Pass move forward. I am quite concerned after months of reading about and trying to understand the 
Northern Pass project.  For someone to say that rather arrogantly that it is “too big to fail” has finally prompted me to write in 
opposition of this unnecessary project.  Aside from the obvious conclusion that there is no gain (or enough for a cup of copy 
someone has said), and few job opportunities, to the State of New Hampshire, it is high time that everyone involved, including SEC, 
spend its time and energy on alternatives (of which there are several) that are more conducive to providing power and lower rates 
for New England. 
 
 
Best regards, 
Stella Walling 
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